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Perth Transport Futures Project 

Phase 1 - A9/A85 Junction Improvement and 

 Link Road to Bertha Park 

Balfour Beatty is currently constructing the A9/A85 Junction Improvement and Link Road to 

Bertha Park scheme on behalf of the Council.  This project includes construction of a new A9 

junction with slip roads, a new link road to Bertha Park and a new junction on the A85. 

We are undertaking street lighting improvement works on the A85 in the area shown below in 

what is a very busy section during the day. To do this with minimal disruption during the day and 

to shorten the overall work duration as we have more free working road space, we are doing 

this work on nightshift this week. Every effort will be made to keep noise and disruption to a 

minimum.  

The section of road affected is shown below: 

Perth and Kinross Council and Balfour Beatty apologise for any inconvenience caused during 

these times. 

Details of the proposals and the associated works can be viewed on the project website at 

www.perthtransportfutures.co.uk. 

For more information, please contact Perth & Kinross Council:  

Telephone: 07561 819 989, Email: roadsinfrastructure@pkc.gov.uk, Twitter: @PTFutures1 


